
This working group would unite state 
officials, advocates, experts, and 
interested parties to ensure 
collaborative, humane, science-based 
conservation of the Theodore 
Roosevelt National Park wild horses, 
prevent costly and inhumane 
removals, and provide long-term 
oversight. Especially in light of the 
negative press that other states have 
achieved for their unscientific and 
inhumane “management” practices, 
North Dakota would be leading by 
example providing an exemplary model 
by which others to follow. 


